PASSAIC VALLEY REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL
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Dr. Bracken Healy Mr. Colin Monahan
Superintendent Business Administrator

December 20, 2023
Dear Passaic Valley School Community,

As we approach the holiday season, a time meant for celebration and joy, our entire community has faced
unexpected challenges. The recent flooding has displaced many of our families, and instead of wrapping
presents, members of our community find themselves struggling to keep water from entering their homes.
Please check in on your neighbors and lend them a helping hand if able.

My deepest gratitude to our staff, students, and families for your support and understanding over the past
48 hours. Mother nature may have temporarily disrupted our routines, but it has not dampened our spirits.
It has only strengthened our community’s resolve and highlights the collective care and kindness we have
for one another. If you or someone you know needs help, please contact me so we can provide assistance.

Wishing everyone in our school community hope, strength, and warmth this holiday season.

Sincerely,
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Bracken Healy, Ed.D.
Superintendent
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